DacCom PbC Ltd

Programme Status Report – June 2006


	Achievements:

· We have completed a proposed business plan.

· The DacCom Executive and the PCT’s PbC Lead have agreed to recommend this plan to the practices and to the PCT PEC respectively.

· We believe this plan represents a very positive opportunity for local GPs to influence the deployment of the local healthcare budget, to secure the best possible services for patients within the constraints of the budget available.

· Leads have been identified for each of the projects defined in the plan.

· A number of individual project meetings have been held to progress these projects.
	Issues:

· The 2006/7 Business Plan covers a pilot programme only.  We still have to develop a commissioning capability to support full implementation of PbC in 2006/7.

· We have yet to define in detail the following:

a) How exactly we will deliver each of the various projects in the plan.

b) Inputs required from practices. 

c) Arrangements for coordinating and supporting work (eg data collection) in the practices.

d) How we will work with the practices to make new pathways or processes work.

	Milestone Plan:

1. Finalise the business plan

May 06

√
2. Agree business plan with practices and PCT

Jun 06

3. Define project plans and deliverables

Jul 06

4. Agree achievement payment

Mar 07

Project milestones will be added when these are defined


	Next steps:

· A Company EGM will be held on 11 July at Felden.

· Practices will be asked to approve the proposed business plan.

· The plan will then be presented to the PEC on 13 July.

· Subject to this agreement, DacCom and the PCT board will sign-off.

· Practices will then confirm their participation to the PCT.

· This action will then release the DES aspiration payment as previously described
· Alongside the above, we will continue to work on the delivery of the projects defined in the plan.


Mark Jones – 22 June 2006


